BE SMART

ABOUT PEDESTRIAN
SAFETY

Walking is a great way to stay active. When walking, there are ways to stay safe.

If there are no sidewalks, walk facing
oncoming traffic.

Children shouldn't play in driveways,
streets, parking lots, or unfenced
yards by the street.

When walking at night, wear light
colors or reflectors.

When crossing a street, stop at the
curb first. Then look left, right, and
left again before crossing.

Make eye contact with drivers before
crossing in front of them.

' Cross at least 10 feet in front of a school bus.

Never run across the street. Children under 10 years old should not cross alone.
Everyone should cross at corners using traffic signals or at marked crosswalks.
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